
 

Toddlers Newsletter 
Dates to remember: 

• Thanksgiving 28TH November 
• St Andrews day 30th November 
• Christmas Jumper Day Thursday 12th 

December  
• End of term is Friday 20th December, and 

will start again on Monday 6th January 
2025 

• We will be shut 25th and 26th December 
as well  as 1st Jan. We will also be closing 
at 4pm on 24TH and the 31ST. 
 

What we children have been doing. 
 

• Every morning we have been doing group time. 
The children all sit really nicely for this and talk 
about how they are feeling. They all tell one of 
the adults how they fell and many of them give a 
reason why.  

• We have been doing a lot of different messy 
craft and drawing which are being added into the 
children’s scrap books.  

• We had nursery rhyme week which all the 
children loved. We picked some of the children 
favourite songs and did activities each day to do 
with these. We tried to get the dinosaurs out of 
ice, made some sheep and also had a farm tray. 

• We have been looking a lot about shapes this 
term, naming different shapes and finding them 
around the room.             

 
 

Key points. 
• As it is getting colder outside please can we 

make sure all the children are coming in with 
spare clothes and socks. Also as the weather 
seems to have turned can we please have hats, 
gloves and scarfs, if these could please be 
named.  

• We are encouraging the children to put on 
their own shoes so if the children could be 
wearing shoes they can try and do themselves 
that would be great. 

 
E-Safety. safety 

It is important that when children of any age 
are using a Device that is linked to the 
internet that they are in the same room as you 
so that you are able to see and hear what they 
are doing.  

 
 
 

Next steps. 
Throughout this next term we will be focusing 
more on the children’s self-care. We will be 
encouraging them to do their own coats and 
shoes, also pouring their own drinks. We will 
be seeing if they can try and do something 
independently before asking an adult for help.  
 

 
 
 

We will be sad to see Elodie C 
and Sophia leaving us at the 
end of this year.  
In January we will be having a 
few of the tweenies moving up 
so more friends for us to play 
with. We will be welcoming 
Gabriel, Jensen, Leo, Paisley 
and Florence. 


